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As a law abiding Oregon sportsman and gun owner, I am opposed to the passage of 

this bill!!! It is an egregious attempt to circumvent the legal process regarding 

Measure 114. These unconstitutional bans will only infringe on the rights of law 

abiding people. Criminals by definition will not follow these restrictions as they don't 

follow existing laws. We don't need more restrictions on the lawful. We need more 

enforcement of existing laws!!! 


